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The STMO conducted an awareness session with
members of the Honda Cars Suppliers Association last
July 11, 2019. The event was moderated by the
association's president, Mr. Vic Petalino. The topics
focused on the fundamentals for complying with the
STMA: STMA Overview, Commodity Classification,
Registration and Authorization, and Internal
Compliance Program.

The program featured  an open forum - an avenue for
the participants to raise concerns on the
implementation of the STMA. Most of the questions
raised were about registration and licensing.  This
awareness session is geared towards preparing the
industry stakeholders for the registration phase on the
fourth quarter of 2019. 
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